FIRST LIGHT

—  Healthcare

Dear Valued Patients,

First Light Healthcare Ballina is excited to welcome Dr Tim Peacock, an
accredited skin cancer practitioner to our team. Dr Peacock brings a wealth of
experience and expertise to our clinic, and we are confident that he will provide
exceptional care to our patients. Dr Peacock commences Monday the 6th
November 2023, with appointments available now.

Dr Peacock grew up in Adelaide and graduated from Flinders University in 1992.
He relocated to the Northern Rivers in 2001 where he worked as a rural GP and
doctor at Lismore Base and Ballina Hospital Emergency Departments. Dr Peacock
began specialising in skin cancer management in 2015 and this now remains his
primary focus. Dr Peacock is an accredited skin cancer doctor with the Skin
Cancer College of Australasia, and his main areas of focus are:

e Skin cancer checks
e Skin cancer surgery

Dr Peacock’s goals are to provide comprehensive skin cancer assessment and
management services, including sequential digital dermoscopic imaging, skin
cancer excisions as well as more complex skin cancer surgery with skin flaps and
skin grafts where appropriate.

If you would like to book an appointment with Dr Peacock, please call First Light
Healthcare Ballina on (02) 6685 6326 or book online HERE.

Thank you for choosing First Light Healthcare.

First Light Healthcare Ballina
Suites 10-14, 92 Tamar Street, Ballina
Phone 6685 6326
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https://www.hotdoc.com.au/medical-centres/ballina-NSW-2478/first-light-healthcare-ballina/doctors/dr-tim-peacock

